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ABSTRACT

Some people, for a variety of reasons, are unable to wear traditional “in the ear” hearing aids.  For these individuals, a Bone-Anchored Hearing Aid (Baha) is often prescribed. The goal of this study was to investigate common practices within the Baha field. To obtain data, an online survey was administered to Baha practitioners. Results showed that, while practices are somewhat varied, common trends are apparent in several areas and professionals follow research-established guidelines when possible. These results will guide future research and be useful in starting a collaborative dialogue between professionals as they strive to ensure that all Baha patients receive the best possible care.
